
**Haier Stand Giveaway Terms and Conditions**

**1. Introduction**
   - The "$500 Pre-paid Gift Card Giveaway" ("Giveaway") is organized by Haier 
("Organiser").
   - By participating in the Giveaway, you ("Participant") agree to be bound by 
these terms and conditions.

**2. Eligibility**
   - The Giveaway is open to attendees of the Melbourne Build Expo 2025 ("Event") 
on Wednesday, October 22nd, and Thursday, October 23rd, 2025.
   - Participants must be aged 18 years or older at the time of entry.
   - Employees, affiliates, and immediate family members of the Organiser are not 
eligible to participate.

**3. Entry Period**
   - The Giveaway begins on Wednesday, October 22nd, 2025, at 9:00 AM AEST and ends
on Thursday, October 23rd, 2025, at 2:00 PM AEST ("Entry Period").

**4. How to Enter**
   - To enter, participants must leave their business card in the submission box at
the Haier stand during the Event.
   - No purchase is necessary to enter or win.

**5. Prizes**
   - One (1) winner will receive a $500 pre-paid gift card.
   - The prize is non-transferable, non-exchangeable, and no cash alternative is 
offered.
   - The Organiser reserves the right to substitute the prize with another of 
equivalent value without giving notice.

**6. Winner Selection and Notification**
   - The winner will be selected at random from all eligible entries received 
during the Entry Period.
   - The winner will be drawn live at the Haier stand on Thursday, October 23rd, 
2025, at 2:30 PM AEST.
   - The winner does not need to be present at the stand or the Event to win. The 
winner will be contacted via phone.
   - The winner must respond within 48 hours to claim their prize. If the winner 
does not respond within 48 hours, the Organiser reserves the right to select an 
alternate winner.

**7. Publicity**
   - By entering the Giveaway, the winner agrees to the use of their name, 
likeness, and entry for promotional purposes without additional compensation, 
unless prohibited by law.

**8. Data Protection**
   - Personal data provided by participants will be processed in accordance with 
the Organiser's Privacy Policy, which is available at 



https://www.fisherpaykel.com/au/privacy-policy 

**9. Limitation of Liability**
   - The Organiser is not responsible for any issues or technical malfunctions of 
any online systems, servers, or providers, or any other event beyond the 
Organiser’s reasonable control.
   - By participating in the Giveaway, each participant agrees to release and hold 
harmless the Organiser from any and all liability, injury, loss, or damage 
resulting from participation in the Giveaway.

**10. General Conditions**
   - The Organiser reserves the right to cancel, suspend, or modify the Giveaway if
any fraud, technical failures, or any other factor beyond the Organiser's 
reasonable control impairs the integrity or proper functioning of the Giveaway, as 
determined by the Organiser in its sole discretion.
   - The Organiser reserves the right to disqualify any individual it finds to be 
tampering with the entry process or the operation of the Giveaway or to be acting 
in violation of these terms and conditions.

**11. Governing Law**
   - The Giveaway and these terms and conditions will be governed by and construed 
in accordance with the laws of Victoria, Australia.
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